
OPEN CALL FOR ARTWORK!

You are invited to contribute nature-inspired artwork for
our open-air exhibit in Maude’s Garden at the Memory Hub!

for the Garden of Inspiration Art Show 2024

Participation is open to all Memory Hub visitors,
program participants, collaborators, staff, and
volunteers. Persons living with memory loss or
dementia are encouraged to participate.

celebrating the creativity of the memory hub communitycelebrating the creativity of the memory hub communitycelebrating the creativity of the memory hub community

To get started, please email about your interest
to Genevieve Wanucha at gwanucha@uw.edu
or call 206.685.1304. Or, fill out this form by
July 26. (https://tinyurl.com/maudesart)

The only requirement is for the art to be
inspired by nature and gardens. Art may
depict natural elements OR the memories
or feelings evoked by nature.

Who can participate?

Ideas for art submissions include paintings,
drawings, collages, photography, weavings of
dried botanicals, leaf rubbings, woodblock
prints, and other creative expressions.

Are there guidelines for the artwork?

The Memory Hub will offer times for
creative work in the garden in July and
August. No prior art experience needed! 

Images for inspiration/reference available
at thememoryhub.org/garden. The garden
is open to the public Monday - Thursday,
9am - 3pm.

When is the art show?
All day on Friday, August 23, 2024 at 1021
Columbia St. Seattle, WA 98104.

How do I get started?

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=W9229i_wGkSZoBYqxQYL0i2I-ftYZ2pEiuKpxIBQe55UOFFJOE5RQlJaSDBNVjRIUlMyM1pKNkhSRC4u
https://forms.office.com/r/3jZxGCFaPG
http://thememoryhub.org/garden

